
Park  City  told  to  leave;
calls Vail ‘bully’
By Christopher Smart and Mike Gorrell, Salt Lake Tribune

Park City Mountain Resort (PCMR) took a broadside Wednesday in
its legal dispute over ski terrain and is pointing at Vail
Resorts as the “bully.”

Toronto-based  Talisker  Land  Holdings  LLC,  which  recently
leased  Canyons  Resort  near  Park  City  to  Vail,  served  an
eviction notice to PCMR, giving it until Monday to vacate
2,800 acres of ski terrain.

Salt Lake City-based attorney Alan Sullivan, who represents
PCMR,  said  his  client  will  respond  aggressively  to  the
eviction notice. “We aren’t leaving the property.”

Park City, like all ski resorts, is now selling season passes
and vows to continue operations throughout the upcoming ski
season.

“Vail’s eviction notice is nothing more than a bald-faced
attempt to circumvent the litigation already in process and
interfere  with  our  business,”  Jenni  Smith,  president  and
general manager, said in a statement. “We will not give in to
Vail’s bullying.”

John Lund, Talisker’s attorney, downplayed the eviction notice
and its timing. He called it a procedural matter and said Vail
has no interest in disrupting PCMR’s business.
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